Monroe Township Fire Department
District #1

A message from the Monroe Twp. District #1 Fire Prevention Bureau:
 
Parents, help us help you. Please have the Talk (the Fire Prevention Talk): Let your kids know that campfires on the way home from school or from an activity is not okay. 
 
Brush fires have the risk of major fire damage. Further, there is risk to fire fighters not only fighting the fire, but vehicle accidents resulting in possible injury and loss of life as well. 25% of all fire fighter fatalities happen on the way to a fire.
 
When juveniles are found to be responsible for such fires, it becomes a police matter.
 
Last: We care about our kids and hope this message can prevent fire-related incidents before they start. 
 
Thanks to all and have a safe Summer.





This can also be downloaded from the Bureau website at: www.mtfp1.com
 
 

